
From: erin.l.brighton@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Erin Brighton
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:23:14 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Budget cuts to education need to stop. This investment in the education of young Oregonians is sorely needed. We
need to fully fund education.

Sincerely,
Erin Brighton
5515 SE 92nd Ave  Portland, OR 97266-4627

mailto:erin.l.brighton@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:erin.l.brighton@gmail.com
mailto:JCSS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

